
COMMUNITY AND PUBLIC SERVICES COMMITTEE REPORT
Bylaw Amendment for Indoor Shisha Consumption

THIS ITEM WAS REQUISITIONED TO CITY COUNCIL WITHOUT A COMMITTEE RECOMMENDATION

History

● At the October 25/28, 2022, Community and Public Services Committee meeting,
Councillors M. Janz and J. Wright requisitioned item 10.1 Bylaw Amendment for Indoor
Shisha Consumption (J. Wright), to the November 14, 2022, City Council meeting without a
Committee recommendation.

● At the October 25/28, 2022, Community and Public Services Committee meeting,
Councillor J. Wright made the following motion that was not put to vote:

That Administration engage with stakeholders, including Alberta Health Services to
evaluate mitigation measures by the shisha industry, and provide a report with the
results.

● The Committee heard from L. Hagen, Action on Smoking & Health; A. Nanda, Edmonton
Hookah Cultural Society; and E. Drake, Heart & Stroke Foundation.

● At the October 11/14, 2022 Community and Public Services Committee meeting,
Councillor J. Wright stated that at the next regular meeting of Community and Public
Services Committee, she would move the following:

That Administration engage with stakeholders, including Alberta Health Services,
and provide a report with recommendations on potential bylaw amendments for
Indoor Shisha Consumption.
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